Caroline Drumm P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan

The British School

Principal Kathmandu, Nepal

January 28th 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

CAMPUS ACCESS FOR MONDAY 31/01/22 TO FRIDAY 04/02/22

Unfortunately, due to continued staff shortages and challenges related to the COVID situation,
lessons for all year groups will be online next week. Teachers are able to continue to provide high
quality online lessons for students but may not be able to teach from the school site due to travel
and COVID disruption.

We remain committed to following the government guidance in relation to schools and working
within this. We hope that the situation will stabilise soon and therefore look forward to having
students on campus, under the government access arrangements, as soon as it is practical.

We are working with the relevant authorities to schedule the second vaccination dose for our
students who are over 12. If any student is still waiting for their first dose, we hope to be able to
support with this. Therefore we ask the parents/carers of all over 12 - 17 year olds who have not
had their first dose and would like support with this, to complete this form before Monday so that
we can make the necessary arrangements.

We will continue to monitor the situation and will contact you next week with an update. We
apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause however, | am sure that you understand that
this is a necessary course of action at this time.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this, please let me know.

Yours sincerely

Caro Drumm
Principal

Patron: H.E.The British Ambassador

Telephone: 977-1-5421794, 977-1-5422012, e-mail: tbs@tbs.edu.np website: www.tbskathmandu.org



https://forms.gle/ihV62WhA91wp46816

